
Chatham County Planning Board Members and County Staff: 

 

Our group has prepared a few additional documents regarding our text 

amendment applications which go back to your board tomorrow night. We 

also made a few revisions to the Watershed Ordinance Text Amendment 

after a virtual meeting that we had with Planning Staff earlier this 

month. Please accept the following documents: 

 

        * A Frequently Asked Questions document to help explain our 

application. 

        * Two County citizens presented letters to the Board at your November 

meeting. We have provided their letters and made every effort to respond 

to the issues that they raised. 

        * The Zoning Ordinance Text Amendment with revision date October 7, 

2020. 

        * The Watershed Ordinance Text Amendment with revision date November 

19, 2020. 

 

It is our hope that some of the information presented in these documents 

may help answer any questions you have about our applications. Our group 

will be ready tomorrow night to discuss our applications with you. 

 

Thank you very much, 

 

Vickers Bennett Group, LLC 

Warren Mitchell 


